
Bill Number: HB 520 

Patricia Rich, Baltimore County Resident 

Support 

 

Hon. Chair Kumar Barve 

6 Bladen Street, House Room 251 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

    

Dear Mr. Chair, 

  

As a longtime commuter (2× daily), I support the proposed HB519 and HB520. These bills 

would be a huge help to our family finances, as both my husband and I cross the Francis Scott 

Key Bridge multiple times per month; myself twice daily, 6 days per week, and him, 2 times 

daily 3 days per week, at a minimum. Please lend your support and do your best to convince 

others of the need to support working constituents with these two Bill's. 

 

Thank you, 

Edgemere resident, Patricia Rich 

 


